
Notice to Interested Parties 
 

Sealed Request for Proposals will be received at the County Purchasing 
Department, 500 E. San Antonio, Suite PU-500, El Paso, Texas 79901 
before 2:00 PM, Wednesday, June 18, 2008 to be opened at the 
County Purchasing Office the same date for (RFP) Preservation of the 
San Elizario Jail. 

 
Proposals must be in a sealed envelope and marked: 

“Proposals to be opened June 18, 2008 
(RFP) Preservation of the San Elizario Jail 

RFP #08-083” 
 
Copies of the Specifications /Plans may be obtained at the County 
Purchasing Department at the address given above for a $25.00 non-
refundable fee. 

  

Any additional information required by interested vendors must 
be submitted in writing to the attention of the County 
Purchasing Agent before Tuesday, June 10, 2008 at 12:00 p.m. 
 

Award will be made based on a review of qualifications, scope of 
services and price.  COMMISSIONER COURT RESERVES THE 
RIGHT TO REJECT ANY AND ALL PROPOSALS AND WAIVE 
TECHNICALITIES.  Only proposals that conform to specifications will 
be considered.  Faxed proposals will not be accepted.  Successful 
proposer shall not order items or services until a Purchase Order is 
received from the County Purchasing Office.  Payment will not be 
made on items delivered without a Purchase Order.   
 
 

       PITI VASQUEZ 
       County Purchasing Agent  
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